Caney Island Pier Replacement, Reelfoot Lake, Lake Co.

Reelfoot Lake State Park is seeking an approval to repair the loading pier at Caney Island on
Reelfoot Lake located at approximately 36.39172 -89.41233. The loading pier is used to help
our customers get on and off the pontoon boats at Caney Island. The repairs will consist of
taking the old decking off, replacing the damaged 4x4 posts and replacing the decking with new
material. The loading pier will not be increased in length or in width. The pier is about 70’ long
and 4’ wide. It is located in a cove at the island where the pontoon boat parks.

The replacement of the pier will not involve the use of heavy equipment and no excavation or
alteration to the lake bed or lake shoreline will occur. All replacement piers will be driven into
the lake bed. All wooden material from the old pier will be removed and properly disposed of
in a non-wetland area.

August 10, ZOZW
Andy Crews

Maintenance Supervisor
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